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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We will be celebrating Red Nose Day for Comic Relief in school on Friday 15 March.  Comic 
Relief supports incredible projects and organisations that are making a difference for people across 
the UK and around the world.   
 
To show our support, children are invited to come to school wearing ‘something’ red – this could be 
anything from a red hairband, red socks, a red t-shirt, red shoes – it’s up to you!  They will be 
participating in fun-filled activities that we have planned. 
 
To fundraise, we are offering the opportunity for children to: 
 

• have their noses painted red - £1 per child 

• Buy RND cookie-biscuits (gluten-free option available) - £1 each 
 
Please note, the deadline for ordering/buying cookies on Weduc is Wednesday 13 March at 
3.30pm.  Please note – if you wish to buy more than one cookie, please adjust the amount paid 
(eg.  If you would like 3, pay £3).  Orders placed after this time, will not be fulfilled. 
 
We very much appreciate your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Sarah Beattie,   
Deputy Headteacher  
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